
Athletic Advisory Committee Meeting 
 
Tuesday, September 24, 2002 
11:00 AM 
 
Present:  Rick Griffin, Allyn Miller, Mark Koscuiszko, Lee Templin, Lon Green,     

David Scott, Bob Krueger, Carma Burcham, Tom Kirinovic 
 
Past chair Lee Templin called the meeting to order at 11:05.  At this time 
introductions were made.  Lee noticed that we currently do not have a 
representative from the College of Allied Health.  He will check into this.   
 
Selection of Officers:  David Scott previously volunteered as secretary as was 
confirmed by acclamation.  Lee Templin accepted the chair by acclamation and 
Lon Green Vice-Chair, also by acclamation. 
 
Charter:  It was agreed that the committee would meet with the coaches early on 
and word the charter to reflect the wishes of the coaches. 
 
Goals for the year:  The following will be the goals of the committee for the 
2002/03 academic year: 
 

• Excused absence policy 
• Safety of athletes  
• Examination of self-study issues raised in the last study 
• Coach’s meeting (invite a few to each meeting, if possible) 

 
Team Liaisons:  The following liaison responsibilities were made: 
 
Mark Koscuiszko Men’s Basketball 
Bob Krueger  Women’s Softball 
Allyn Miller  Football, Men’s Tennis* 
Matt Pinter  Men’s and Women’s Golf 
Rick Griffin  Women’s Volleyball, Cross-Country and Track* 
Lee Templin  Men’s Hockey 
David Scott  Women’s Tennis 
Lon Green  Women’s Basketball 
 
* sports to be assigned to absent members if necessary 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:50 
 
Next meeting Oct. 22 at West Campus Commons, 11:00 AM 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 



David A. Scott 
FLITE  
 
 
 
 
 


